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Subject: Music Venues – Deputation:  
Extract from the proceedings of the Council Meeting 
held on the 19 April 2018 
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Report of: Executive Lead for Strategy, Governance & Law  

Contact Officer: Name:  Mark Wall Tel: 01273 291006 

 E-mail: mark.wall@brighton-hove.gov.uk  

Wards Affected: All  

 
 FOR GENERAL RELEASE 
 
 

Action Required of the Tourism, Development & Culture Committee 
To receive the deputation referred from the Council for consideration. 

Recommendations: That the deputation be noted and considered by the Tourism, 
Development & Culture Committee. 
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 COUNCIL 19 APRIL 2018 

BRIGHTON & HOVE CITY COUNCIL 
 

COUNCIL 
 

4.30pm 19 APRIL 2018 
 

COUNCIL CHAMBER - HOVE TOWN HALL 
 

MINUTES 
 

Present:  Councillors Marsh (Chair), Simson (Deputy Chair), Allen, Atkinson, 
Barford, Bell, Brown, Cattell, Chapman, Daniel, Deane, Druitt, Gibson, 
Gilbey, Greenbaum, Hamilton, Hill, Horan, Hyde, Janio, Knight, 
Littman, Mac Cafferty, Meadows, Mears, Miller, Mitchell, Moonan, 
Morgan, Morris, A Norman, K Norman, O'Quinn, Page, Peltzer Dunn, 
Penn, Phillips, Robins, Sykes, Taylor, C Theobald, G Theobald, Wares, 
Wealls, West and Yates. 

 
PART ONE 

 
 

86 DEPUTATIONS 
 
86.5 The Mayor reported that two deputations had been received from members of the 

public and invited Mr. Stack as the spokesperson for the second deputation to come 
forward and address the council. 
 

86.6 Mr. Stack thanked the Mayor and stated that he had presented a petition to the council 
three years ago concerning the need for more music venues within the city.  He stated 
the deputation before the council today was intended as a thank you for taking his 
previous deputation seriously and acting on it and to outline the outcome of that with 
the publication of the Live Music Venue Partnership report.  He also wanted revisit his 
concerns about the Visit Brighton website; which he felt still not fully reflect what was 
on offer in the city rather than outside attractions. 

 
86.7 Councillor Robins thanked Mr. Stack for presenting the deputation and noted that he 

had previously presented a petition on the issue of music venues to the council a few 
years ago which had led to a policy panel review and report to committee.  He was 
very happy to take on board the points raised by Mr Stack in his deputation and hoped 
that he would continue to work with the council to improve matters. 

 
86.8 The Mayor thanked Mr. Stack for attending the meeting and speaking on behalf of the 

deputation.  She explained that the points had been noted and the deputation would be 
referred to the Tourism, Development & Culture Committee for consideration. The 
persons forming the deputation would be invited to attend the meeting and would be 
informed subsequently of any action to be taken or proposed in relation to the matter 
set out in the deputation. 
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